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What we have been doing Some photos of our learning 

Hello All! A brilliant second term for Dunnottar 

Class! We have started a new PSHE unit of work 

based around a book. We are currently exploring 

drugs and alcohol use and how it can affect 

people.  

We have been cooking a range of meals for the 

whole of Post 16 and developing independece 

and mastery skills. The lattice apple pie was AM-

AZ-ING! 

We have started our Functional Skill sessions 

where we have focussed on Number and the 

four operations. We have delved in to reflective 

practice thorugh writing and debate.  

World of Work has allowed for exploration of 

personal statements and development of CVs. 

There has been focus on skills needed for 

employment and how we can develop them.  

This term in Wellbeing we have focussed on 

Communication. Since 98% of our 

communication is conveyed through our body 

language we have been exploring how we 

communicate through this as well as other ways. 

This has been most enjoyable but also 

challenging as students and staff have really 

expressed honest emotions and how it affects 

them.  

We have been lucky enough to have Drama at 

Post 16 and Anna our Drama teacher has 

created a fantastic sketch show including key 

communication elements to develop expressive 

and receptive language.  

In P.E. we have continued to receive teaching 

from Ryan, our cricket coach. We have certainly 

got determination when throwing and catching.  

Experience Afternoon, has continued to provide 

opportunities that engage and allow for 

development in an area of choice.  

We hope that you have a fabulous Christmas 

and a look forward to welcoming you back in 

January.  

 

  

 

 

 

 

 


